
As adviser of MEChA, I strongly recommend approval applying for a SOF grant to support the upcoming 
Noche de Cultura on April 13. The cost is minimal and very well within our budget; it is also a great rate. 
It is my hope that a SOF grant will be approved so that it will allow MEChA to deliver an excellent 
performance show for all attendees, including BC students, faculty and staff, as well as the public. 
  
Regards, 
Olivia Garcia 
Assistant Professor of History 
661-395-4010 
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